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EXTENSION OF SUBMISSION/RESUBMISSION 
OF PCB DATA RECORDS FOR CY 2016-2017

In order to facilitate processing of all PCB data records that have been rectified relative to 
PhilHealth Advisory 2018-055 “Unpaid PCB Data Records for CY 2016 and 2017”, please 
be advised that resubmission using the Electronic Medical Record System (EMR) shall 
be extended until November 15, 2018.  This extension to submit and resubmit shall also 
include PCB encoded data in MEF and MEF Plus format referred to in PhilHealth Advisory 
2018-0024 “Extension of Encoding of 2017 PCB Data Using EMR System, Submission of MEF 
Plus and Uploading of PCB Reports” and all remaining data records that will be extracted 
from the PHIE Lite which failed to reach the PhilHealth database due to non-compliance to 
DOH validation requirements.

In view of this, the uploading of submitted PCB data records in MEF and MEF Plus format 
for CY 2016-2017 at the Local Health Insurance Office shall likewise be extended until 
December 31, 2018. 

These data records shall undergo the regular eligibility checking and processing in the 
PhilHealth system and shall be computed as PFPR adjustments.

For any questions / clarifications pertaining to this advisory, please contact the PCB Team 
at (02) 441-7444 ext. 7575 or through email: pcb-philhealth@googlegroups.com.

For information and guidance.
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